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Grand Knotes from the Grand Knight 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
Congratulations to three of our Brother Knights.  First, Brother Knight Glen 
Kampschneider has been assigned the role of District Deputy for our district.  
Glen has served our council as Financial Secretary for the past few years.  
Brother Knight Matt McConville has been appointed Financial Secretary to 
replace Glen.  Matt has served our council as Recorder.  At the June meeting, 
Brother Knight Dan Borcyk was elected to fill the role of Recorder.  Thank you 
to each of you for your dedication to our council! 
 
July is a busy month for us.  I encourage you to attend the annual Priests 
appreciation dinner Monday, July 18 at Mount Michael.  This is an opportunity 
to show our support for the priests of the Archdiocese.  We had a very nice 
turnout last year and I expect another this year.  Let me know if you plan to 
attend and would like a ride out.  So far we have 15 Knights who plan to 
attend.  We will car pool from SVdP leaving at 5:15.  Cost of this event is 
$20/person for a nice steak dinner. 
 
Also this month we will be holding our annual Farmers Market the last 2 
weekends of the month.  Dan Hoffman and I will be co-chairing this event.  
We can always use help for this event.  Brother Knight Ron Frisse has a 
SignUpGenius website to volunteer to help.  See the article for the link. 
 
Thank you to the leadership that Brother Knight Jim Bogner provided for St. 
Vincent de Paul’s 25th anniversary parish picnic.  Jim had a well thought out 
plan and executed it perfectly in conjunction with the Men’s Club.  Thank you 
as well to those Knights who helped with this event. 
     
    Vivat Jesus!   

 
      Mick Morrell 
      Grand Knight 
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July Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday, July 12 
Hanneman Hall 

   
 Rosary: 6:30 PM 

Meeting: 7:00 PM 
 

 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Mick Morell asks for your prayers for 
his mother Charlotte Morrell as she 
recovers from intestinal surgery.  

If you know of any Knight or a member 
of his family who has recently died, is 
sick, in distress or is in need of our 
prayers for any reason, please contact 
Grand Knight Mick Morrell so that the 
prayers and support of this council may 
be offered. 

 
 

 
July Food Bank 

Mick Morrell 
 

     This month's Food Bank Team is 
captained by Kyley Holmstrom. 
Deliveries are scheduled for Sunday, July 
17.  Members of his team are:  John 
Bellavia, Damien Anderson, Mike 
Hugo, Brad Kearney, Tom Meehan, 
Mick Morrell, Todd Camp, and Chuck 
Manternach.  Next month's food bank 

team is captained by John Smith.   

The Knightly Knews is the monthly 
newsletter of the Knights of Columbus 
Council #10795.  All articles, suggestions, 
or critiques are welcome and should be 
directed to the editor:   Ron Frisse at 
402-715-4879 or rfrisse@cox.net Deadline 
for submission of articles or notes is the 
20th of each month for the next month’s 
newsletter.  If you have a change of 
address or email, please notify Financial 

Secretary Matt McConville 

 

 
Attendance Drawing $122+ 
 
Brother Knight Kevin Smith was the lucky 
winner at the June attendance drawing.  
He netted $13 by winning half the pot.  
However, he did not pull an ace, so July’s 
jackpot starts at $122.  We are starting to 
talk some real money now! 
 
But you have to be present and enter to 
win!  Good luck.  You never know you 
might have that special ticket and be 

lucky enough to draw the ace !!!! 

 

 

Blood Drive News 
Mike Friederich 

 

Thanks to everyone who helped make our 
last blood drive a success including 
brother Mike Gidden who helped man 
the registration table. We collected 17 
pints of blood for patient care. Thanks for 
taking time out of your Sunday morning 
to help others in need. We hope to see 
you at the next blood drive on Sept. 25, 
2016.  

             Mike Friederich 

mailto:rfrisse@cox.net
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Upcoming Major Degrees 
Craig Collins 

 
There are presently no new major 
degrees scheduled.  Districts will start to 
schedule degree programs in the 
upcoming month.   
 
If you are interested in attending an 
upcoming ceremony, please contact our 
current district deputy Craig Collins by 
phone at (402) - 238 - 2101 or 
craigduckman@gmail.com or our new 
district deputy Glen Kampschneider at 
gkampschneider@gmail.com.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Priests Appreciation 
Steak Fry 

 
Monday July 18, 2016 

Mt. Michael Abbey in Elkhorn 
Car Pool from SVdP @ 5:15 PM 
Social Hour-6PM,  Dinner-7 PM 

Price $20 
 

     The annual Priests Appreciation Steak 
Fry will be held Monday, July 18th at 
Mount Michael in Elkhorn.  This event 
draws a large number of Knights and is a 
great way to show our support for Priests 
from our Archdiocese.  Plus it is a great 
steak dinner!  Cost is $20 per person for 
the meal, drinks are available for a dollar 
or two each. 
 
      We are planning to car pool from the 
St. Vincent De Paul parking lot leaving at 
5:15 if you would like to ride out with the 
group.  If you are planning to join the 
car pool please send an email to Mick 
at mick.morrell@me.com so that we 
don’t leave you behind!  However, you 
don’t need to join the car pool if you don’t 
want too and prefer to meet there.  If 
you are attending, please wear your 
blue council shirt. 
 
 This is a great event for our local 
priests and a very fun evening socializing 
with priests and brother Knights from the 

area, plus the food is awesome. 

     
 
 
 

mailto:craigduckman@gmail.com
mailto:gkampschneider@gmail.com
mailto:mick.morrell@me.com
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New District Deputy, Financial Secretary and Recorder 

 
Please join me in Congratulating Glen Kampschneider as our new District Deputy, Glen will 
be taking over the position from Craig Collins, who has done an excellent job serving our 
council.  Glen we be sworn in at a ceremony in Mid July.   Glen also has a new email address, 
his new address is gkampschneider@gmail.com.   
 
Please also join me in congratulating Matt McConville, who will be taking over as our Financial 
Secretary from Glen and Dan Borcyk, who stepped up to take over as our recorder from Matt. 

 

 
 
 
 

  

Knight of the Month 
 

    July 2016 
 

Jim Bogner 

 

 

Family of the Month 
 

July 2016 
 

Nate and Taylor 
Wood Family 

The Grand Knight has declared Jim Bogner 
Knight of the Month for July. 

Jim is a Third Degree Knight who joined the 
Council in 2006.  He is an active member of 
the Council's Finance Committee, and 
regularly volunteers for the Fish Frys, Farmers 
Markets, Pennies for Heaven, Pancake 
Breakfasts, and Habit for Humanity, among 
other events.   

Jim is also the Vice-President of the Parish 
Council, Chair of the 25th Anniversary 
Committee, Perpetual Adoration midnight 
captain, Eucharistic Minister captain, and a 
Reader.    

Thank you Jim for your service, and 
congratulations on this deserved recognition 
of your dedication to our Council, our Church, 
and our Community 

  

The Grand Knight has named Nate and Taylor 
Wood Family as Family of the Month for July. 

Nate is a first degree Knight and has been a 
member since 2015. He serves as chairman of 
the website, and helps with several events 
throughout the year including multiple Fish Frys, 
Pancake breakfasts, and other events around 
the parish including SPREE.  

Taylor is a founding member of SVdP and works 
in the daycare full time. She teaches Religious 
Education, has served as a committee chair for 
SPREE, and volunteers for EMHC, hospitality and 
Children's Liturgy at Sunday mass. She is on the 
development committee and also co-chairs the 
Alumni committee, and helped organize the Fish 
Fry reunion for graduates of SVdP. 

Thank you, Nate and Taylor, for your service, 
and congratulations on this deserved recognition 
of your dedication to our Council, our Church, 
and our Community. 

mailto:gkampschneider@gmail.com
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Farmers Market set for 
Last Two Weekends of July 

Mick Morrell 
 

We will be holding our annual Farmers Market the weekends of: 
 

July 23/24 
July 31/August 1 

 
    Brother Dan Hoffman has graciously accepted the role of co-chairman of this event.  Our 
council has held this event for several years, but if you are new to our council, here is the 
skinny on what we do.  After each weekend Mass (except Sunday evening) we offer for 
purchase several different produce items to parishioners.  
 
    We always have sweet corn, tomatoes, cucumbers, and zucchini.  Usually we also have 
cantaloupe, watermelon, and another item or two. We start preparing about a half an hour 
before the end of each Mass, so if you volunteer, you will need to attend a different Mass than 
the one you help with.  As Mass ends, the madhouse begins!  We have tables in two locations 
in the courtyard to serve the parishioners.   
 
    We need 4-5 volunteers to help with each Mass.  If you are able to help out, please signup 
using the signupgenius site at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4babac22a46-svdpsend 
or send an email to mick.morrell@me.com to let me know which Mass works for you. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Remember to check out our St. Vincent de Paul Knights website 
at:      http://svdpomahaknights.org/ 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4babac22a46-svdpsend
http://svdpomahaknights.org/
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Our Council Officers for 2016-2017 
 

Our updated list of Council Officers for the 2016-17 term 

 

Council Officer Positions  

      

Position Officer 

Grand Knight Mick Morrell 

Deputy Grand Knight Ron Frisse 

Financial Secretary Matt McConville 

Treasurer Tom Kielty 

Recorder Dan Borcyk 

Chancellor Ray Neppl 

Inside Guard Chad Marquis 

Outside Guard Todd Hill 

Warden Rick Langel 

District Deputy Glen Kampschneider 
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SVdP Knights Day at the Ballpark 
Who is Ready to watch some Baseball 

 

    Time for another night at the ballpark with other Knights and our families!   The date is set 
for the afternoon of Sunday August 21st at 2:05 PM versus Nashville. This is Family Fun Days 
Promotion day at the ballpark; Family FUNday includes Clowns, Face Painters, Balloon Artists, 
and the Wildlife Adventures Petting Zoo put the F-U-N in Family FUNday plus Kids 12 & Under 
can run the bases after the game. 
 
August 21st  also offers the Stormchasers 5th Anniversary Poster Giveaway- The first 1,000 fans 
through the gates will receive a commemorative poster celebrating a memorable moment from 
the Storm Chasers' seasons from 2011-15. 
 
Tom will bring the grill, canopy, food, drinks, etc, all you have to do is let Tim know your 
interested and signup  Ticket prices will depend upon the number attending, and the Kngihts 
will cover the tailgate food and drinks. 
 
So please let Tom know if you and/or your family are interested into going out to the ballpark to 
watch some great baseball this summer.    Tom would like to get the count of who is interested 
as soon as possible, so please email Tom as quickly as you are able @ 
thomas.a.kielty@gmail.com or call him at (402) 321-3002. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:thomas.a.kielty@gmail.com
tel:%28402%29%20321-3002
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The Pitfalls of Replacing Coverage 

 

You know the old saying, “the grass seems greener on the other side of the fence,” but we 
all know that it rarely is.The same holds true when it comes to replacing your existing 
Knights of Columbus life insurance with coverage offered by another company. Perceptions 
are deceiving. A move to the “greener” grass on the other side of the fence might seem 
like a good one, but it can leave you with less green in your wallet — in some cases, a lot 
less. That’s why it pays to remember another old adage, “Read the fine print.”  

There are many reasons to keep your existing coverage in force, whether that coverage is 
with the Knights of Columbus or with another company. I’ll focus on the potential pitfalls of 
replacing coverage here — pitfalls that an agent trying to convince you that the grass 
actually is greener might neglect to mention.  

First, all life insurance contracts contain a contestability period, which allows the insurer to 
contest claims made for a period — typically two years — after the contract is issued. 
Chances are this is no longer an issue with your current coverage. 

Second, it’s unlikely that you can obtain the same amount of coverage, for the same 
premium, that you were able to obtain with your existing contract. The two factors that 
determine how much you’ll need to pay for life insurance coverage are age and health. 
Certainly, you’re older now than you were when you took out your current coverage. 
There’s no way around that. And you have to ask yourself, has your health changed during 
that time? Is your blood pressure the same? Your cholesterol? Have you gained weight? All 
these factors can affect the amount of coverage you’ll get for your premium dollar.  

If someone encourages you to replace — or worse, drop — your existing coverage, please 
call me. I’ll show you how your existing coverage is working for you and why replacement 
is rarely in your best interest.  
   

Thank You, 
Steve G Kluthe MDRT 

 

Steve G. Kluthe FICF 
Field Representative  
Knights Of Columbus Insurance 
Office: 402 960-3179 

steve.kluthe@kofc.org 

www.stevekluthe.com 

 
 
 

mailto:steve.kluthe@kofc.org
file:///C:\Users\Ron\Documents\KofC%20Newsletters\2014%20Newsletters\www.stevekluthe.com
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St. Vincent De Paul Knights Council #10795 Calendar 
 

July 2016 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

26 
 
 
 
 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

27 
 

 28  
 

 

29 30 
 

1 
 

2 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

3 
7:30   Tunning 
9:00   Pavel 
10:45 McConville 

4 5 
 

 

6 
 
 

7 
 

Krupa 
Rainbow Team 1 

 

8 
 

9 
PFH - 5:00 
Zelfel 

10 
7:30   Day 
9:00   Havermann 
10:45 Salerno 

 

11 12 

 
Meeting 7:00 

Hanneman hall 

 
 

13 
 

 

14 
 

Morrell     
Rainbow Team 2 

15 
 

16 
 
PFH - 5:00 
Frisse 

17 
7:30   Morrell 
9:00   Halpin 
10:45 Neppl 

18 

 
Priests Dinner 

19 
 

 

 
 

20 
 

21 
Mantemach 

Rainbow Team 3 

22 
 

23 
PFH - 5:00 
Janecek 

24 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

25 
 

 26  
 

 

27 28 
Meehan 

Rainbow Team 4 
 

29 
 

 

30 
 

31 1 2 3 4 
 

Krupa 
Rainbow Team 1 

 

5 6 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

 
Future Council Meetings:  Aug 9, Sept13, Oct 11 
 

 
 


